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Safer Internet Week 

This week the children have been learning 

about how to keep themselves safe on -line. 

It is really important that adults ask children exactly what they 

are doing on their phones, their X-Boxes and other devices. I 

think many adults would be surprised and sometimes shocked! 

To keep your children safe, talk about what they do, what they 

see, who they talk to and messages they send online.  

 

                           
 

THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR DONATING TO THE TURKEY AND SYRIAN EARTHQUAKE 

FUND. SO FAR WE HAVE RAISED £307. YOU CAN STILL DONATE AT THE OFFICE OR ON 

SCOPAY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

SMART WATCHES SHOULD NOT BE WORN IN 

SCHOOL.  

PLEASE LEAVE THEM AT HOME. 

 

ALL CHILDREN SHOULD WEAR THEIR LONG 

HAIR TIED BACK FOR HEALTH AND SAFETY 

REASONS. (THIS WILL ENSURE LONG HAIR IS 

NOT CAUGHT UP AND PULLED. IT WILL 

AVOID THE SPREAD OF HEAD LICE FROM 

ONE CHILD TO ANOTHER.) 

Djembe drumming performance.  

What a fantastic performance. Mr Bailey really gets 

the musical best from our Year 4 children. As you can 

see from the photos, we welcomed a large audience of 

parents as well as pupils. Well done Year 4.  

 

 

         Dates for your diary 

Half term: Mon 20th Feb to Fri 24th 

Feb 

Mon March 6th: Parents Evening 

3.30-6.00pm  

Wed March 8th:  Parents Evening 

3.30-7.30pm  

Fri March 31st End of term  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         Daily Mile 

 

  

 

Year 3:  Alfie and James 

Year 4:  Casey 

Year 5:  Richard 

Year 6:  Majus, Avzad 

Girls:    Jasmin 

 

      

                 
 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week 

are: 
Mrs Park: Wyatt Fitzjohn 

Miss Carter: Ariah-Mai Wright 

Mrs Bailey: Andreeas Vladulescu 

Mrs Hardyman/Miss Brooksbank: Irene 

Varghese 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Maiya-Hope South 

Mrs Ciftci: Harry Cassie 

Mrs Bevans: Jaradon Davis 

Miss Master: Leo Brewin 

Mr Sorby: Mansirat Kaur 

Mrs McCulloch: Mason Crofts 

Mrs Edwards: Lisa Tucker 

Miss Stone: Sophia Jones 

Mrs Rood/Mrs O’Halloran: Hajar Samadi 

Mr Patel: Angela Alexovska 

Mr Smith: Harley-Jay Williamson 

Mr Bradshaw: Avanthika Das  

Mr Laverick’s PE awards: Irene Maria Jiby, 

Maja Bronk-Wolska, Harley-Jay Williamson 

6Rs Responsible Ruths this week are: 

Mrs Park: Hanna Sijo 

Miss Carter: Anastasia Belovs 

Mrs Bailey: Yasser El Ouakili  

Mrs Hardyman/Miss Brooksbank: Samantha 

Henley 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Serenity Orchard 

Mrs Ciftci: Liliana Zwierz 

Mrs Bevans: Erik Ciftci 

Miss Master: Edie Kettle 

Mr Sorby: Ada Stephens 

Mrs McCulloch: Renae Harris 

Mrs Edwards: James Dexter 

Miss Stone: George Crawley 

Mrs Rood/Mrs O’Halloran: Logan Faulkner 

Mr Patel: Abigail Crofts 

Mr Smith: Jasmin Bhakta 

Mr Bradshaw: Charlie Hanrahan 

Shooting Stars Award Mrs Freeman: Renae 

Harris 

Special Guests: Jack Shinto, Clara Smith, 

George Gibbs-Hunt, Aston Poole 

Best sitters: Kowsar Jafari, Zora Singh-

Bindra, Tyler Martin, Nancy-Jo Williamson 

Attendance class winners this week: Mrs 

Edwards’ and Miss Brooksbank’s classes 
 

           Primary Stars football tournament. 

Both the girls’ and boys’ teams were up against 

county competition this week at Beaumont Park 

Football Club. They both had a couple of wins 

and great fun of course.  


